
Submitter: Gabrielle Lindbloom 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3921 

Dear Committee Members, 

 

Thank you for considering HB-3921.  I have lived in the Charter Oaks area with my 

husband and 3 young children since 2016.  The City of Roseburg has presented a 

very good plan for this area and I support it.  I hope you will support their proposal as 

well. 

 

Sincerely, 

Gabrielle Lindbloom 

 


